Latham, James

From: Programme Officer

Sent: 13 June 2019 11:49

To: Latham, James

Subject: FW: Travellers' Sites DPD Examination - Main Modifications Consultation

From: Victoria Wegg-Prosser

Sent: 01 May 2019 13:09

To: Gilson, Susannah <Susannah.Gilson@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Travellers' Sites DPD Examination - Main Modifications Consultation

Thank you for sending me the details re the above subject.

| have read the documents and they all seem clear and reasonable.
| do hope the DPD can soon be agreed.

Best wishes

Vicki Wegg-Prosser



